
 

 

Rich Feuer Anderson Announces Experienced Democratic Advisor Ben Harney to 

Join Firm as Principal 

 

WASHINGTON, June 21 -- Rich Feuer Anderson, LLC (“RFA”) announced today that Ben Harney has joined 

the firm as a Principal. Ben brings experience in a wide-range of policy issues and will provide clients 

strategic advice based on his extensive background working in Congress. 

RFA is a bipartisan strategic advocacy and advisory boutique focused on measurable policy outcomes in 

an ever-changing political environment. Ben joins the accomplished RFA team from the U.S. House 

Oversight Committee, where he served as Deputy Staff Director. In this position, Ben was responsible for 

the daily operations of the committee, overseeing its legislative strategy, litigation portfolio, and several 

high-profile investigations. 

Prior to his position with the Oversight Committee, Ben worked on the U.S. House Financial Services 

Committee, where he managed and directed the operations of the Subcommittee on Investor Protection, 

Entrepreneurship, and Capital Markets as former Chairwoman Carolyn Maloney’s (D-NY) counsel and 

designee.  

“Since we started RFA almost 20 years ago, we have always focused on having a bipartisan team of 

experienced and substantive experts. Ben’s background and strong depth of knowledge on financial 

services and oversight issues strengthens and continues this focus and will be invaluable to our firm and 

our clients,” said partner Peter Rich. 

“I am excited to have Ben join our consulting team. I believe Ben will provide that edge that helps our 

clients succeed in an everchanging political environment,” added partner John Anderson. 

“Ben is very well-regarded on Capitol Hill, and Members of Congress and congressional staff have 

constantly sought his advice and counsel. Add to this his strong relationships with financial regulators and 

Ben is positioned well to serve our clients on day one. I look forward to having him at RFA,” added principal 

Tom Koonce. 

“I have known and worked with RFA for many years and look forward to joining this talented and well-

respected team. The legislative and regulatory environment continues to evolve in Washington, and I am 

excited about the opportunity to bring my years of experience to bear to help our clients navigate these 

shifting landscapes to achieve their policy goals,” said Ben.  

 

 

 



About Rich Feuer Anderson  

RFA is a leading bipartisan government affairs firm focusing on financial services, insurance, tax, and 

tech policy. Since 2003 RFA has been trusted by clients, including the Fortune 500 and fintech startups, 

and distinguished itself advising corporations and other organizations on issues of strategic importance 

in business, policy and politics. Based in Washington, DC the professionals at RFA are recognized policy 

experts and the team provides a full range of regulatory and legislative services.  

RFA Contact:  John Anderson, john.anderson@rfadc.com 

 


